
From: Richard Reid <richard@bluffhouse.org> 

Date: April 4, 2015 at 1:51:07 PM PDT 

To: <Beth.Reiley@state.or.us> 

Subject: Testimony SB 716: 3 pm Monday April 6. 

Ms. Reiley 

 

Please include this testimony. 

 

Day:  Monday, April 6, 2015 

               Time:  3:00 pm 

               Where:  Room HR C, Capitol Building, Salem 

               What: SB 716 Hearing, Senate Committee Environmental              

                     and Natural Resources 

Dear Committee Members, 

Why does SB 716 exist? 

 

The problem isn't a lack of industrial land in the Metro region. 

 

Nothing has been done with the 880 acres Washington County brought into the UGB in 2011 and 

2014.  

 

Hillsboro can’t fund development of 1,400 acres South Hillsboro. 

 

An additional 543 acres in Cooper Mountain are idle. 

 

An additional, additional 678 in urban reserves North of US-26 will be available soon. 

 

The problem is finding the money to adequately plan for transportation and infrastructure 

for 3500 acres already set aside in Washington County. 
 

Please drop SB 716 and support measures that address infrastructure funding.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Richard Reid 

3242 Bluff Avenue SE 

Salem, OR 97301 
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